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2010 WORTHAM VILLAGES 
Pool Schedule

May 1st through June 2nd 
	 Mondays	through	Fridays	 	 	 Closed
	 Saturdays	 	 	 	 	 10:00	AM	–	8:00	PM
	 Sundays	 	 	 	 	 12:00	AM	–	8:00	PM

Exceptions:
	 Saturday	May	1st	(Opening	Day)	 	 10:00	AM	–	8:00	PM
	 Saturday	May	8th	(Swim	Meet)	 	 	 2:00	PM	–	8:00	PM
	 Saturday	May	22nd	(Swim	Meet)	 	 2:00	PM	–	8:00	PM
	 Saturday	May	29th	(Swim	Meet)		 	 2:00	PM	–	8:00	PM
	 Monday	May	31st	(Memorial	Day)	 	 10:00	AM	–	9:00	PM

June 3rd through August 22nd 
	 Mondays	 	 	 	 	 4:00	PM	–	9:00	PM
	 Tuesdays	through	Thursdays	 	 	 10:00	AM	–	9:00	PM
	 Fridays	 	 	 	 	 10:00	AM	–	10:00	PM
	 Saturdays	 	 	 	 	 10:00	AM	–	9:00	PM
	 Sundays	 	 	 	 	 12:00	PM	–	9:00	PM

Exceptions:
	 June	12th	(Swim	Meet)		 	 	 2:00	PM	–	9:00	PM

August 23rd through September 6th	
Mondays	through	Fridays	 	 	 	 Closed
Saturdays	 	 	 	 	 10:00	AM	–	8:00	PM
Sundays		 	 	 	 	 12:00	PM	–	8:00	PM

Exceptions:
	 Monday,	September	6th	(Labor	Day)	 	 10:00	AM	–	8:00	PM

The Matzke 
Elementary 
School PTO 
Is Having Their 
Annual “Spring 
Fling” Carnival  

(formerly known as 
Family Fun Night)
SATuRdAy, MAy 1, 2010

11 A.M. TO 3 P.M.
MATzkE ELEMEnTARy 

ScHOOL
13102 JOnES ROAd

HOuSTOn, TX 77070

There	 will	 be	 lots	 of	 carnival	
games,	children’s	crafts,	moonwalks,	
a	 rock	 climbing	 wall, 	 a	 silent	
auction,	 adopt	 a	 teddy	 bear,	 food	
and	 much	 more!		 Proceeds	 benefit	
the	 annual	 PTO	 budget	 including	
cultural	 arts	 programs,	 field	 trips,	
reading	 enrichment,	 teaching	 aids,	
visiting	authors,	and	drug	awareness	
programs.		 For	 more	 information,	
contact	Peggy	James	at	peggysjames@
yahoo.com.	
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nEWSLETTER InfO

IMPORTAnT nuMbERS
MAnAGEMEnT
Crest	Management		.............................................281-579-0761
	 Kristi	Buenger	(Manager)	...... kristi@crest-management.com,	Ext	17
	 Stephen	Johnson,	(Assistant)..	.....stephen@crest-management.com,	Ext.	627
	 Robin	Motley	(Accounting)	........................................ Ext.	24
	 Fax	number	....................................................	281-579-7062

bOARd MEMbERS
	 Stan	Schoen		................................. sschoen@worthamweb.org
	 Jonathan	Armstrong	..................jarmstong@worthamweb.org
	 Steve	Carter	.................................... scarter@worthamweb.org
	 Rick	Anderson	...........................randerson@worthamweb.org
	 Rebecca	McShane	...................... rmcshane@worthamweb.org

cOMMITTEE cHAIRPERSOnS
Architectural	Control	-	Crest	Management	.........281-579-0761
Clubhouse	-	Linda	Carter	....................................281-894-5821
	 	 fourlcs@comcast.net
Directory	-	Mindy	Armstrong	.............................281-970-2187
Info.	Signs	-	Fred	Trascher	fatrascherjr@aol.com,	281-970-1553
	 Phyllis	Giblin	........... Phyllis.Giblin@cfisd.net,	281-517-0191
Park	Committee	-	Martin	Mayne	martin@mayne.us,	281-955-2240
Recreational	Facilities	Committee	-		Bob	Paziteney,	832-912-8473
Sports	Fields	Reservations	-	Myra	Edwards	................................
Social	-	Rachel	Gerhardt	832-912-1447,	r_gerhardt@comcast.net
Tennis	Committee	-	Dorota	Jankovsky	................281-955-9626
Neighborhood	Watch	Committee	Co	Chairs
	 Shawn	Lacagnina,		shawnlacagnina@gmail.com,	281-235-5830
	 Herman	de	Hoop	h,	dehoop@worthamweb.org,	281-546-1493

EMERGEncy nuMbERS
Life	Threatening	Emergency............................................... 	911
Fire		.................................................................................... 911
Sheriff ’s	Department	........................................................... 911
Poison	Control	....................................................281-654-1701
NON-EMERGENCY	NUMBERS	
	 Ambulance	......................................................713-466-4073
	 Cy-Fair	Med.	Clinic	(24	hr)	.............................281-890-5285
	 Sheriff ’s	Department	.......................................713-221-6000
	 Harris	County	Health	Dept.	...............713-440-4800	or	3036
	 Animal	Control	...............................................281-999-3191
	 FBI						.............................................................713-693-5000
UTILITIES
	 Electricity	-	HL&P	..........................................713-207-7777
	 Gas	-	Entex	......................................................713-659-2111
WATER	&	SEWER	-	MUD	222	(SouthWest	Water	Company)
	 Service	&	Billing	..............................................713-405-1750
Telephone	-	Southwestern	Bell	............................713-237-6202									
Cable	TV	-	Comcast............................................888-210-9147
Street	Lights	........................................................713-207-2222
Garbage	&	Recycling	(Republic	Waste)	...............281-446-2030
NOTE:		If	you	have	complaints	about	garbage	service,	after	you	call	Republic	

Waste	please	notify	SouthWest	Water	Company	of	your	complaint.
U.S.	POST	OFFICE	-	FAIRBANKS	STATION
	 7050	Brook	Hollow	West	................................713-937-9108

nEWSLETTER PubLISHER
Peel,	Inc.	Sales	Office	..........................................888-687-6444
				E-Mail	.......................................... advertising@PEELinc.com

What’s Happening in 
Wortham?

If	you	have	some	news	or	fun	activities	happening	in	your	life,	
please	let	us	hear	from	you!	We’d	like	to	share	the	news	in	our	future	
newsletters.	Are	you	or	someone	in	your	family	running	a	marathon?	
Do	you	 have	 a	new	member	of	 your	 family?	Any	

children	 accomplishments	 to	 brag	
about?	 	Please	 share	with	your	

neighbors!	Send	your	info	and	
pictures	 to	 lorabergeron@
gmail.com.

281-970-5200

TACLB014192E 

Same Day Service 

your COOLING
SERVICE 

         EXPERTS

On qualifying equipment. Call for details. 

SAVE $2000
IN TAX INCENTIVES and  INSTANT 

COOL CASH REBATES! 

Licensed and Insured 
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Buying?
Building?

Remodeling?
Show Times: 
Sat 9a-6p; Sun 11a-6p

Admission: Adults $9; Seniors $7; 
Kids 12 & Under Free

Exhibit with us! 
Member & nonmember exhibitors 
welcome. Call 281-645-6654.

18
TH

 A
N

N
U

AL

June 12-13, 2010 | Reliant Center, Houston

More Home Builders!
More Professional Remodelers!

Housing Seminars & 
How-To Workshops!

Home Decorating & Design Experts!
3,500 sq. ft. Showcase Home by 

Frontier Custom Builders!
Susan Fruit Interiors’ 

“New American Home”!
Chef  Scotty Campbell presents 

“A Passion for Cooking”!
Prizes & Giveaways!

Discount coupon at 
www.GHBAshows.com.

Greater Houston Pool Management, Inc.
Preseason News Article 2010

Greater	Houston	Pool	Management,	Inc.	was	founded	on	three	
guiding	principles:	safety,	customer	service,	and	cleanliness.	With	
safety	as	our	#	1	priority,	we	 spend	a	great	deal	of	 time,	 energy,	
and	money	making	sure	that	every	GHPMI	team	member	has	the	
appropriate	tools	to	be	successful.	We	also	feel	it’s	important	that	
when	you	visit	the	swimming	pool,	you	are	greeted	by	a	smiling,	
friendly,	and	professional	lifeguard	team.	Equally	as	important	to	us	is	
the	overall	cleanliness	of	your	facility.	Clear	and	properly	maintained	
pool	water,	clean	and	pleasant	smelling	restrooms,	and	a	debris	free	
pool	deck	are	qualities	that	top	our	expectation	list.

To	help	ensure	that	your	visit	to	the	pool	 is	a	safe	one,	we	are	
excited	to	announce	the	addition	of	the	lifejacket	loaner	program.	
Because	GHPMI	feels	so	strongly	about	this	program,	we	offer	it	to	
your	community	at	our	expense.	We	will	provide	your	swimming	
pool	a	station	where	lifejackets	will	be	kept.	These	lifejackets	will	be	
available	for	you	and	your	community	members	to	check	out	and	
use	during	your	visit	to	the	pool.	The	station	will	be	equipped	with	
a	range	of	lifejacket	sizes,	which	should	accommodate	the	needs	of	
most	size	children.	While	the	availability	of	a	lifejacket	should	not	

replace	learning	to	swim,	we	feel	that	this	program	will	aid	you	and	
your	child	as	they	transition	into	a	more	water	safe	individual.	We	
understand	that	this	transition	happens	at	different	ages	for	children,	
therefore,	feel	it	is	necessary	to	offer	a	program	that	reaches	out	to	
several	age	groups.	Please	join	us	this	summer	as	we	look	forward	
to	providing	your	community	a	safer	and	more	educated	swimming	
environment.

The	 GHPMI	 Activities	 Department	 is	 excited	 to	 offer	 your	
community	programs	that	will	help	enhance	your	family’s	summer	
experience.			GHPMI	provides	a	variety	of	programs,	such	as:	group	
and	private	learn	to	swim	classes,	Guard	Start,	water	aerobics,	pool	
parties,	and	more.		If	something	is	not	offered	at	your	facility,	please	
let	us	know.		We	make	every	effort	to	accommodate	all	requests.	We	
want	your	visit	to	the	pool	to	be	a	safe	and	positive	experience.

We	at	GHPMI	feel	that	communication	plays	a	very	important	
role	to	the	overall	success	of	the	summer	swim	season.	Every	year	we	
receive	compliments	on	our	proactive	and	preventative	approach.	By	

(Continued on Page 4)
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Greater Houston Pool Management - (Continued from Page 3)

(Continued on Page 5)

Increasing water safety awareness and standards

FACTS YOU NEED TO KNOW ABOUT DROWNING

For more information,
check out our website at

www.colinshope.org

Drowning is the leading
cause of unintentional

injury-related death
in children ages 1-4

Drowning is the 2nd leading cause of unintentional injury-related death ages 1-14.

DROWNING WILL AFFECT YOU
OR SOMEONE YOU KNOW

Most children are out of sight 
or missing for less than 5 
minutes and usually in the 
presence of 1 or both parents.

NO ONE is “drown 
proof” – no matter 
their level of 
swimming ability.

Falls, entrapments, 
and injuries lead to 
drowning regardless 
of swimming level.

A majority of people overestimate 
their own and their child’s ability to 
swim, especially in a panic event.

5min

Drowning 
occurs in as 
little as 2 
minutes.

Most children die 
who are submerged 
for as little as 6-10 
minutes.

Irreversible brain 
damage occurs 
in as little as 4 
minutes.

2min 4min 6min

Children who drown do not scream, splash, or struggle.  They silently slip beneath the water, even with adults & lifeguards present.

DROWNING IS QUICK AND SILENT

DROWNING CAN STILL OCCUR
EVEN IF YOU KNOW HOW TO SWIM

1          2 3         4 5          6           7          8          9 10          11   12          13           14

C

M

Y

CM

MY

CY

CMY

K

factSheet_ad_half.pdf   6/25/2009   2:24:33 PM

taking	preventative	measures,	we	feel	that	you	and	your	guests	will	
have	a	sense	of	real	comfort	while	visiting	your	swimming	facility.	We	
understand	that	communication	is	a	two	way	street	and	appreciate	
any	and	all	questions,	comments,	and/or	concerns	you	may	have	
throughout	the	summer.	Therefore,	please	don’t	hesitate	to	contact	
our	office	at	anytime,	713.771.7665.	You	may	also	visit	us	online	
at	www.greaterhoustonpool.com.	Further,	please	take	the	time	to	
introduce	yourself	to	your	lifeguard	team.	We	truly	enjoy	getting	
to	know	the	membe

Finally,	allow	us	to	start	the	swim	season	off	on	a	positive	note	by	
providing	some	valuable	safety	reminders.	It	is	very	important	to	
remember	that	ultimately	you,	as	the	parent/guardian,	are	the	first	
line	of	defense	for	a	safe	trip	to	the	swimming	pool.	It is imperative 
that your non-swimming or newly swimming children are always 
within an arms length of a parent/guardian.	With	your	support,	
we	are	confident	that	the	2010	swim	season	will	be	a	safe	and	positive	
experience	for	all.

•	 Parents	 must	 closely	 supervise	 their	 children	 at	 all	 times.	
Remember,	it	only	takes	seconds	for	a	child	to	drown.

•	 Do	not	dive	in	areas	marked	“NO	DIVING”.	Nearly	90	percent	
of	all	spinal	injuries	occur	in	the	shallow	end	of	the	pool.

•	 Breath	holding	games	can	be	very	dangerous	and	may	cause	cardiac	
arrhythmia	or	seizures.	Games	like	who	can	hold	their	breath	the	
longest	and	swimming	the	longest	distance	underwater	should	be	
avoided	at	all	times.

•	 Don’t	allow	children	to	play	with	or	around	the	main	drain.	The	
main	drain	suction	can	be	very	powerful	and	has	been	known	to	
cause	severe	injuries	and	in	some	cases	death.

•	 The	safety	of	a	child	in	the	baby	pool	is	the	responsibility	of	the	
parent	or	guardian.	The	lifeguards	will	always	enforce	the	pool	
rules	throughout	the	facility,	but	children	who	cannot	swim	must	
have	an	adult	within	arms	reach	at	all	times.	The	same	rule	applies	
even	if	the	child	is	wearing	a	floatation	device.

•	 Define	a	safe	zone	for	your	children	where	they	can	always	touch	
the	bottom.	One	of	the	most	common	saves	a	lifeguard	must	make	
is	when	a	swimmer	strays	to	an	area	that	is	too	deep	for	them	to	
stand.
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Landscaping • Bed Renovation • Landscape Lighting
Flagstone Borders • Walkways • Drainage Systems

Lawn Services • Aeration • Fertilization
Sprinkler System Installation / Modification / Repair LI #5455

Insured For Your Protection
Please visit our website for more information on all our services www.yardmastersinc.com

Yardmasters, Inc.
“A Professional Landscaping & Lawn Maintenance Service”

15420 Telge Rd. Cypress, Texas 77429

281-469-5158

Celebrating Our 20th Year Anniversary!!!
www.yardmastersinc.com

We replace frozen

 palms, plants, and 

backflow preventers!!!

713-937-4400
TACL-A011183C

$6800

*One System

Professional A/C System
Spring Tune-Up*

Additional Systems $5400

Mastercard, Visa, and Discover Accepted

•	 Access	rules	to	the	facility	will	be	strongly	enforced	and	are	the	
responsibility	of	each	member	to	understand	and	follow.	It	is	a	
very	 awkward	 and	uncomfortable	 situation	 for	 everyone	when	
a	 lifeguard	 must	 ask	 a	 member	 to	 go	 back	 home	 to	 get	 the	
appropriate	access	tag.	

•	 Remember	 that	 there	are	 several	different	 types	of	people	who	
like	to	use	the	pool	throughout	the	summer.	Both	young	and	old,	
everyone	wants	to	have	a	good	time.	

•	 If	you	 should	ever	have	a	question	about	 the	pool	 rules,	 ask	a	
lifeguard	or	manager.	It	is	better	to	be	safe	then	sorry!

•	 Help	educate	your	community	members	and	their	guests	on	water	
safety.	A	team	approach	towards	safety	will	offer	a	safer	swimming	
environment.	

The	GHPMI	Team	is	excited	to	be	servicing	your	community	for	
the	2010	swim	season.	We	look	forward	to	successfully	operating	your	
swimming	facility,	while	offering	a	safe	and	relaxing	environment.

Greater Houston Pool Management - (Continued from Page 4) neighborhood Watch committee
Co-chairs  Shawn Lacagnina and Herman de Hoop

We	are	fortunate	to	live	in	a	neighborhood	with	few	incidents.		However,	
with	longer	daylight	hours,	we	can	expect	to	see	an	increase	in	vandalism	
and	graffiti.		Please	report	any	such	incidents	to	the	sheriff	at	713	221	6000	
(use	911	only	for	emergencies).		We	suggest	you	put	the	sheriff ’s	number	
in	your	phone	address	books.		The	sheriff ’s	office	typically	contacts	our	
contract	deputies	to	investigate.		We	have	two,	officers	Nick	and	Matt.		
They	patrol	the	neighborhood	daily.		If	something	happened,	do	let	your	
block	captain	know	as	well(call	or	email).		

Recently	the	Neighborhood	Watch	committee	held	a	block	captain	
meeting.	 	Deputy	Nick	gave	a	 short	 report	–	he	mentioned	that	
there	were	no	major	incidents	in	the	neighborhood;	his	immediate	
concern	was	 graffiti.	 	The	meeting	was	 an	opportunity	 to	 thank	
Marie	Thrasher	for	her	work	as	neighborhood	watch	chair.		She	is	
now	replaced	by	the	new	co	chairs,	Shawn	Lacagnina	and	Herman	
de	Hoop.		Marie	is	continuing	her	work	with	the	MUD	to	serve	as	
liaison	with	the	Sheriff ’s	department	and	our	neighborhood.		

The	Neighborhood	Watch	Committee	can	always	use	more	eyes.		
Feel	free	to	let	us	know	if	you	would	like	to	help.		Specifically	we	
need	block	captains	for	the	following	streets	–	Hillside	Glen	(North	
end),	Harvest	Dale,	Birch	Falls,	Carriage	Lake	and	Timberland	Trace.		
Herman	and	Shawn.
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NEED A NEW ROOF?

Who can you trust?
Wortham resident - Dan Hassebrock

713-582-6622
References upon request

Over a dozen new roofs installed in Wortham
In business 32 years, FREE estimate

No payment until completed

Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior Painting
• Hardi Plank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Sheetrock Repair
• Interior Carpentry
• Cabinet Painting
• Wallpaper Removal and Texturizing
• Pressure Washing
• Fence Repair/Replacement
• Garage Floor Epoxy
• Custom Staining
• Roofing
• Gutter Repair/Replacement
• Faux Painting

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
No PAymENt UNtIl ComPlEtIoN

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

Project Prom 2010
Cy-Fair High School

Powder Puff Game
April 7, 2010 at Cy-Fair High School

The	Senior	ladies	play	Powder	Puff	Football,	guys	are	the	coaches!	
To	be	held	at	Cy-Fair	High	School.	 	Senior	men	play	volleyball.	
Opportunity	to	Earn	Project	Prom	bucks	working	in	the	concession	
stand	and	baking	goods	for	event.		You	won’t	want	to	miss	this	one!!		
Stephanie	Harrison

dress Resale boutique
April 10, 2010 at the Wortham Club House, pool area

Gently	Used	formal	dresses.	Nothing	priced	over	$25.00,	Many	
Sizes	Available.	More	details	and	pictures	can	be	found		at	www.
cyfairprojectprom.org	or	contact	Micheline	Hutson	at	mhutson@
sbcglobal.net.

cy fair Project Prom Golf Tournament
April 16, 2010, Noon Start at Houston National Golf Course

The	 Cy	 Fair	 Project	 prom	 Golf	Tournament	 will	 be	 held	 on	
April	16,	2010	at	Houston	National	Golf	Course	in	the	Stone	Gate	

Subdivision,	off	Barker	Cypress.	The	cost	is	$110	per	golfer.	If	you	
are	a	member	of	Houston	National	Golf	Course,	the	green	fees	will	
be	waived	and	your	total	cost	will	be	$65.00.	There	are	many	other	
sponsorship	opportunities	and	volunteer	positions	available.

This	 will	 be	 a	 fun	 tournament	 with	 lots	 of	 challenges	 for	 the	
golfers.	The	golf	package	includes	lunch,	golf,	raffles	and	a	silent	
auction.	The	Shotgun	start	is	noon.

If	 you	 are	 interested	 in	 golfing,	 volunteering,	 sponsoring	 or	
donating	some	items	for	the	raffle	or	auction,	please	contact	Jimmy	
Kuzniarek	 at	 281.387.7922	 or	 email	 at	 jimmy.kuzniarek@nov.
com.

General Meeting 
Mon, April 22, 2009 from 7-9 pm in the Cy-Fair HS Cafeteria. 

Doors	open	at	6:30	for	shopping	 .	 	More	information	can	be	
found	at	www.cyfairprojectprom.org

The	Cy-Fair	Prom	will	be	held	on	April	30,	2010	at	the	Westin	
Galleria	Hotel	8:00	pm	-midnight.	Project	Prom	will	be	at	the	Berry	
Center	April	30th	11:00	pm	–	6:00	am	May	1.



Copyright © 2010 Peel, Inc.	 Wortham	Villages	Newsletter  - May 2010     �

Wortham Villages
cAR SHOW 
& Blood Drive

PLEASE JOIn uS AT JERSEy 
VILLAGE bAPTIST cHuRcH On 

SATuRdAy MAy 22nd fROM 
8:00 A.M. - 1:00 P.M. 

fOR OuR 2nd AnnuAL cAR 
SHOW And bLOOd dRIVE!		

Come	out	for	a	show	and	shine,	
and	give	back	to	the	community	by	

donating	blood	too!
16518	Jersey	Drive,	by	the	big	cross	on	

290	near	Senate!

Recreational facilities corner
by Rick Anderson

Well,	the	start	of	our	2010	pool/swim	season	is	here.		The	swim	team	has	already	
started	practices	in	Mid-April	and	the	official	Pool	Opening	will	have	been	held	
on	May	1,	2010.		We	certainly	hope	everyone	had	a	great	time	at	this	annual	event	
sponsored	 by	 the	Wortham	Villages	 Homeowner’s	 Association.	This	 event	 was	
planned	and	 staffed	by	 the	Recreational	Facility	Committee	members	 as	well	 as	
several	volunteers,	who	we	greatly	appreciate.		In	next	month’s	article	I	will	recognize	
all	the	sponsors	and	volunteers	for	this	event.

Also,	the	pool	tag	pickup	dates	have	already	passed	by	as	well,	which	were	on	April	
24,	25,	and	27.		Please	contact	Crest	Management	to	receive	your	tags.

As	mentioned	in	my	previous	article,	we	have	spent	a	good	part	of	the	off-season	
repairing,	 cleaning	 and	 repainting	 the	 playground/picnic	 area	 equipment	 at	 the	
detention	pond	area.		We	have	also	had	new	grass	sod	placed	around	the	playground/
picnic	areas	near	the	cul-de-sac	and	refurbished	the	baseball	field	as	well	this	spring.		
In	addition,	we	recently	we	had	added	another	large	shade	structure	installed	at	the	
pool,	which	I	am	sure	you	all	will	appreciate	and	enjoy	as	you	use	the	pool	facilities	
this	summer	season.

The	Recreational	Facilities	Committee	will	be	meeting	and	planning	 the	next	
year’s	efforts	and	look	at	our	next	projects	for	updating	and	improving	the	facilities	
we	have.		So	we	really	could	use	more	help	in	this	process	and	would	welcome	more	
volunteers.		So	if	you	are	interested,	please	contact	Rick	Anderson	at	rick_anderson@
efiglobal.com	or	call	me	at	281-890-4878.		Thanks	to	you	all	for	making	this	a	great	
place	to	live	and	let’s	have	a	great	summer	season.
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IncIdEnT REPORT 
March 2010 

IncIdEnT   OffEnSE TOTAL

911	Hang	Up	 	 	 	 2
Accident/Major	 	 	 	 1
Alarm	Local	 	 	 	 15
Burglary/Habitat		 	 	 1
Burglary/Motor	Vehicle	 	 	 2
Check	Business	 	 	 	 17
Check	Park	 	 	 	 121
Contract	Check	 	 	 	 22
Criminal	Mischief	 	 	 7
Disturbance/Juvenile	 	 	 1
Disturbance/Loud	Noise	 	 	 2
Information	Call		 	 	 1
Meet	the	Citizen	 	 	 	 11
MUD	Building	Check	 	 	 35
Open	Door/Window	 	 	 1
Parking	Lot	Check	 	 	 5
Solicitors	 	 	 	 3
Suspicious	Person	 	 	 20
Traffic	Initiative	 	 	 	 1
Traffic	Stop	 	 	 	 8
Unknown	Med	Emerg	 	 	 1
Vacation	Watch	 	 	 	 10
Vehicle	Stickered		 	 	 3
Vehicle	Suspicious	 	 	 17

Do You Have Reason 
to Celebrate?

We	want	to	hear	from	you!	Email	articles@PEELinc.com	
to	let	the	community	know!

Rose Roofing 713-849-5155
Free Estimates

Insurance Claim Assistance
New Roof · Repairs

Preferred
Contractor

www.roseroofing.com

O.C. VentSure
Ridge Vents

®

Serving Houstonians Since 1972

Co. Inc.
1-888-687-6444

advertising@PEELinc.com
www.PEELinc.com

Publishing Community Newsletters Since 1991

Blackhorse Ranch
 Bridgeland

Coles Crossing
Copperfield
Cypress Mill
Cypress Point
Eagle Springs

Enchanted Valley
Fairfield
Fairwood
Fawnlake

Harvest Bend The Village
Heatherwood Village
Lakes of Fairhaven
Lakes of Savannah
Lakes on Eldridge

Lakes on Eldridge North
Lakewood Grove
Legends Ranch

Longwood
Oak Forest
Pine Brook
Riata Ranch

Shadow Creek Ranch
Silverlake

Steeplechase
Stone Gate

Summerwood
Village Creek

Villages of NorthPointe
Willowbridge
Willowlake

Willow Pointe
Winchester Country
Winchester Trails
Windermere Lakes
Woodedge Village
Wortham Villages
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fROM THE TEXAS 

ATTORnEy GEnERAL'S OffIcE
The	following	was	forwarded	to	HCSO	from	the	Texas	Attorney	

General’s	office.	It	is	yet	another	reminder	of	the	possible	dangers	
of	the	internet.	I	wanted	to	provide	you	all	with	this	information	
so	you	can	make	your	residents	aware	of	this	web	site.	

Please	stay	safe	and	monitor	your	teen’s	computer	use.
Subscriptions	 <http://www.oag.state.tx.us/newspubs/

subscriptions.shtml>
Office	of	the	Attorney	General	<http://www.oag.state.tx.us/>		
Consumer	Protection	Page	<http://www.oag.state.tx.us/consumer/

index.shtml>			

cOnSuMER ALERT
Parents	Should	Keep	Children	Away	From	New	Video	Chat	Web	

Site	Chatroulette.com				
An	increasingly	popular	Web	site	poses	a	threat	to	Texas	children	

by	giving	users	-	including	dangerous	sex	offenders	-	an	opportunity	
to	conduct	live	video	chats	with	randomly	selected	participants.

Armed	 with	 only	 a	 Web	 camera	 and	 Internet	 access,	 www.
chatroulette.com	users	are	paired	with	a	random	stranger	for	a	video	
chat.	Neither	a	login	nor	registration	is	required	before	young	users	
can	be	face-to-face	with	a	total	stranger.	Worse,	users	who	simply	
click	“next”	are	shuffled	to	a	new	video	chat	partner.

An	undercover	investigation	by	the	Cyber	Crimes	Unit	revealed	
startling	 results.	 Nearly	 half	 of	 the	 randomly	 selected	 users	
encountered	by	Cyber	Crimes	 investigators	 immediately	exposed	
themselves	and	conducted	sexually	explicit	acts	on	camera.

In	light	of	the	serious	threat	that	children	will	be	exposed	to	graphic	
sexual	conduct,	Texas	parents	should	prohibit	their	children	from	
accessing	www.chatroulette.com.	Although	site	users	are	supposed	
to	be	at	least	16	years	old,	the	rule	is	not	clearly	enforced	-	which	
means	parents’	preventative	role	is	particularly	important.

Attorney	General	Abbott	reminds	parents	to	closely	monitor	their	
children’s	Internet	activities	by	using	the	following	safety	tips:

*		Place	the	computer	in	a	public	room	at	home	so	that	parents	can	
monitor	their	children’s	Internet	use.	Do	not	allow	computers	in	
a	child’s	bedroom	or	permit	the	use	of	Web	cameras.

*		Make	sure	children	know	never	to	agree	to	a	face-to-face	meeting	
with	 someone	 they	meet	online	 and	never	 to	divulge	personal	
information	to	an	Internet	stranger.

*		Stay	informed.	Surf	the	Internet	with	children	or	at	least	talk	to	
them	about	the	Web	sites	they	are	visiting.

*		Establish	ground	rules	for	children’s	Internet	usage,	including	the	
hours	they	may	surf	and	the	kinds	of	Web	sites	they	may	visit.	
Post	the	rules	near	the	computer.

Greg Abbott
Attorney General of Texas
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 State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company, State Farm Indemnity Company – Bloomington, IL

DISCOUNTS. 

+ =

Mikey O Wesley, Agent
Wortham Resident
12260 FM 1960 West
Houston, TX 77065
Bus: 281-970-6000  Fax: 281-970-6006
www.mikeywesley.com

FREE ESTIMATES

Residential • Commerical
For All Your Plumbing Needs

• Quality that is affordable
• Service that is exceptional

• Licensed, bonded and insured-
Master Plumber License #38632

• 30+ years experience
• Financing available - WAC

(281) 469-3330 • 24/7
www.alltex-plumbing.com

ALL-TEX
PLUMBING
SERVICES LLC

*Mention this ad and
take 10% off any repairs.

(Continued on Page 11)

yEAH yEAH, bAckuP bAckuP, 
Nag Nag!

OK,	my	clients	are	used	to	hearing	it,	“backup	backup	backup.”	 	I	can	
say	if	often	but	it’s	never	too	often.		Let	me	put	it	another	way,	how	much	
pain	are	you	willing	to	endure?		The	hard	drive	in	your	computer	WILL	
fail	someday.		So	WHEN	it	does,	how	are	you	going	to	feel?		School’s	

almost	out	for	the	summer.		How	will	you	feel	when	that	final	paper	or	
report	disappears	right	before	you’re	ready	to	submit	it	to	the	teacher	
or	professor?

Maybe	you’re	a	young	family,	and	you	have	thousands	of	digital	
photos	and	videos	recording	everything	your	babies	have	done	their	

first	few	years.		Their	first	haircut,	first	birthday,	first	Christmas,	the	
first	time	they	walk,	their	FIRST	WORDS!	 	All	 in	a	pristine,	digital	
format	that	is	very	easy	to	duplicate,	yet	all	GONE,	possibly	never	to	
be	seen	by	anyone	again.

You	use	something	like	Quicken	or	Microsoft	Money	and	keep	you	
banking	records	on	your	computer,	or	you	own	your	own	business	and	

ALL	your	financial	records	are	stored	on	your	hard	drive.		It’s	almost	tax	
time	and	the	information	can’t	be	retrieved.		You	now	have	to	spend	days	
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Electricity is ON SALE
at StarTex Power!

Alan “Petrodamus” Lammey, host of ‘Energy Week’, can be heard every Sunday on 
1070 KNTH in Houston. 

I’m Texas Energy Analyst, Alan Lammey. In case you didn’t know, electricity rates are 
currently at lows not seen in years, which means that NOW is the time to lock in a 
very low electricity rate with the provider that I highly recommend to all my radio show 
listeners: StarTex Power. StarTex Power is local and reputable, with some of the most 
competitive rates available in all of Texas. You can switch right online at 
www.StarTexPower.com 

“Highest in Residential Customer Satisfaction 
with Retail Electric Service”
... J.D. Power and Associates

Sign Up Today Online: www. StarTexPower.com or call 866-917-8271 
PLEASE USE “NEIGHBORHOOD NEWSLETTER” as your referral!

PUCT #10089 
StarTex Power received the highest numerical score among residential electric service providers in Texas in the proprietary J.D. Power and Associates 
2009 Texas Residential Retail Electric service Satisfaction StudySM. Study based on responses from 6,890 consumers measuring 15 providers and measures 
opinions of consumers with their electric service provider. Proprietary study results are based on experiences and perceptions of consumers surveyed 
between October 2008 and June 2009. Your experiences may vary. Visit jdpower.com.

Yeah Yeah, Backup Backup -	(Continued from Page 10)

or	weeks	 recreating	 your	 records	 as	 best	 you	 can	 (this	 happened	
to	a	client	of	mine.)		The	“computer	ate	my	homework”	won’t	fly	
with	the	IRS.

So	I’ll	ask	you	again,	how	much	pain	are	you	willing	to	endure?		
You	do	have	a	few	options	to	backing	up	your	valuable	data.		One	
way	is	to	do	it	yourself	(I’ll	go	into	more	detail	later.)		Another	way	
to	preserve	your	memories	is	to	pay	someone	else	to	do	it.		Yet	a	third	
way	is	probably	the	most	common	way,	intentional	or	not	–	prayer.		
No	plan,	no	system,	just	the	hope	that	nothing	goes	wrong	with	
their	computer.		Since	I’m	not	aware	of	a	Patron	Saint	of	the	PC,	
I’ll	concentrate	on	the	first	two	methods	–	you’re	on	your	own	for	
the	third	option.

Want	to	do	it	yourself?	 	Purchase	an	inexpensive	external	hard	
drive	and	plug	it	into	your	computer’s	USB	port.		You	can	pick	up	
a	500GB	(that’s	gigabyte)	external	hard	drive	at	Best	Buy	for	around	
$80,	and	maybe	a	terabyte	drive	(that’s	1,000	gigabytes)	for	$100.		
If	you	like	to	shop	around	online	you	can	probably	find	something	
even	 cheaper.	 	 Just	 about	 anything	you	buy	will	 include	backup	
software.		If	you	don’t	like	it,	you	can	try	downloading	my	favorite,	
SyncBack.		Go	to	2BrightSparks.com,	click	on	“Downloads”	and	
choose	their	freeware.		Download	SyncBack	in	whatever	language	
you	like	and	go	at	it.

Of	course,	if	you’re	not	inclined	for	any	reason	to	do	it	yourself,	
you	can	always	pay	someone	to	do	the	above	for	you.		Also,	you	
can	keep	the	“upfront”	cost	to	a	minimum	by	going	with	an	online	
solution.		Two	advantages	are	you	don’t	have	to	spend	very	much	
up	front,	and	the	other	is	that	even	in	the	event	of	burglary,	fire,	
etc.	you	can	buy	a	new	computer	and	download	all	your	backed	up	
files.		The	two	most	well	known	services	are	Mozy	and	Carbonite,	
they	cost	about	the	same	($55	a	year.)		Mac	users	also	have	me.com	
as	an	option	(though	it	is	a	little	more	expensive.)

Now,	not	all	hope	is	 lost	 if	your	hard	drive	should	fail.	 	There	
are	services	available	that	will	take	your	hard	drive,	have	employees	
in	“bunny	 suits”	 take	 it	 into	a	 “clean	 room”	 (much	cleaner	 than	
an	operating	room),	disassemble	it,	remove	the	platters	(the	parts	
with	 the	 information)	 and	 rebuild	 it	 with	 matching	 parts	 in	 an	
attempt	to	extract	the	data.		IF	they	are	successful,	plan	on	spending	
approximately	$2,000	to	get	the	data	back.		It	that’s	a	lot	of	money	
to	you,	then	look	at	doing	it	yourself	or	hire	an	expert	to	do	it	for	
you.		It’s	not	hard	at	all	to	do	–	but	you	need	to	do	it.		If	you	don’t,	
you’re	going	 to	 remember	how	you	were	“nagged”	and	didn’t	do	
anything	when	you	could	have,	and	there	will	be	a	geek	waiting	for	
your	phone	call.



�2     Wortham	Villages	Newsletter  - May 2010 Copyright © 2010 Peel, Inc.

Wortham Villages

Rachael’s

ALL HAMSTERS $7.99/ea SALE!
No Limit on qty. Sale for a Limited Time Only

12240 FM 1960 W @ N. Eldridge • 281-469-3881

Weather and Asthma
The	effect	of	weather	on	asthma	symptoms	isn’t	fully	understood,	

but	clearly	there	is	a	link.	Numerous	studies	have	shown	a	variety	
of	 connections,	 such	 as	 increases	 in	 asthma-related	 emergency	
department	 visits	 when	 certain	 weather	 conditions	 are	 present.	
Some	people	find	that	their	asthma	symptoms	get	worse	at	specific	
times	of	year.	For	others,	a	severe	storm	or	sudden	weather	change	
may	trigger	an	attack.

Exposure	to	cold,	dry	air	 is	a	common	asthma	trigger	and	can	
quickly	cause	severe	symptoms.	People	with	exercise-induced	asthma	
who	participate	in	winter	sports	are	especially	susceptible.	Dry,	windy	
weather	can	stir	up	pollen	and	mold	in	the	air,	leading	to	problems	
for	some	people.

Hot,	humid	air	also	can	trigger	asthma	symptoms,	and	wet	weather	
encourages	the	growth	of	mold	spores,	another	asthma	trigger.	In	
certain	areas,	heat	and	sunlight	combine	with	pollutants	to	create	
ground-level	ozone,	which	is	also	an	asthma	trigger.

Studies	have	shown	that	thunderstorms	can	trigger	asthma	attacks.	
One	study	showed	that	during	thunderstorms,	 the	daily	number	
of	emergency	department	visits	for	asthma	increased	by	15%.	The	
study	concluded	 that	 the	problem	was	 caused	by	 the	number	of	
fungal	spores	in	the	air,	which	almost	doubled.	It	wasn’t	rain,	but	
the	wind,	that	caused	this	increase.	Changes	in	barometric	pressure	
may	also	be	an	asthma	trigger.

Avoiding Allergy Triggers
If	you	suspect	weather	 is	playing	a	role	 in	your	child’s	asthma,	

keep	a	diary	of	asthma	symptoms	and	possible	triggers	and	talk	to	
your	child’s	doctor.	Once	you	know	what	kind	of	weather	triggers	
asthma	symptoms,	you	can	take	steps	to	protect	your	child:

•	 Watch	 the	 forecast	 for	 pollen	 and	 mold	 counts	 as	 well	 as	
other	conditions	(extreme	cold	or	heat)	that	might	affect	your	
child's	asthma.

•	 Limit	your	child's	outdoor	activities	on	peak	trigger	days.

•	 Make	sure	your	child	wears	a	scarf	over	his	or	her	mouth	and	nose	
outside	during	very	cold	weather.

•	 Keep	windows	closed	at	night	to	keep	pollens	and	molds	out.	
If	it's	hot,	use	air	conditioning,	which	cleans,	cools,	and	dries	
the	air.

•	 Keep	your	child	 indoors	early	 in	the	morning	(before	10	AM)	
when	pollen	is	at	its	highest	levels.

•	 Your	child	shouldn't	mow	the	lawn	or	rake	leaves,	and	should	be	
kept	away	from	freshly	cut	grass	and	leaf	piles.

•	 Dry	clothes	 in	 the	dryer	 (hanging	clothes	or	 sheets	 to	dry	can	
allow	mold	or	pollen	to	collect	on	them).

•	 Make	sure	your	child	always	has	rescue	medication	on	hand.

Your	child’s	written	asthma	action	plan	should	list	weather	triggers	
and	 ways	 to	 manage	 them,	 including	 any	 seasonal	 increases	 in	
medication.	A	child	whose	asthma	seems	to	be	allergy-related	may	
also	need	to	see	an	allergist	for	medication	or	allergy	shots.

Reviewed by: Elana Pearl Ben-Joseph, MD

Date reviewed: June 2007

Can the Weather Affect 
My Child’s Asthma?

This information was provided by kidsHealth, one of 
the largest resources online for medically reviewed 
health information written for parents, kids, and 
teens. for more articles like this one, visit www.
kidsHealth.org or www.TeensHealth.org.  ©1995-
2006. The nemours foundation

Air Conditioning & Heating
Installation - Repair

CALL TODAY! 832-237-2226
A Division of N.D. Chandler Mechanical 

CLOUD - AIR

We Fix Air Conditioners

RIGHT & Right Away

TACLA018606E
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Lone Star college - cyfair Perspective

Graduation Orientation Set Monday, May 10 
All	Lone	Star	College-CyFair	graduates	planning	on	participating	

in	the	commencement	ceremony	May	15	at	the	Berry	Center,	should	
attend	 the	 May10	 orientation	 at	 6:30	 p.m.	 in	 the	 LSC-CyFair	
Conference	Center	 for	all	ceremony	 information.	For	graduation	
information,	call	281.290.3200,	e-mail	nathan.r.lynn@lonestar.edu	
or	go	to	LoneStar.edu/graduation.

Registration under Way for Summer and fall 
Summer	and	fall	registration	are	under	way	at	Lone	Star	College-

CyFair	and	Lone	Star	College-Fairbanks	Center.	With	courses	designed	
to	transfer	to	four-year	institutions,	two-year	associate	degrees	and	
career	programs	developed	to	meet	the	needs	of	tomorrow,	LSC-CyFair	
has	everything	to	meet	your	interests	as	well	as	academic	and	workforce	
needs.	Financial	 aid,	 scholarships	and	payment	plan	available.	For	
the	best	selection	on	the	courses	and	times	that	will	fit	your	schedule,	
register	now!	Call	281.290.3200	or	832.782.5000	for	information;	
go	online	to	LoneStar.edu;	or	visit	one	of	our	conveniently	located	
campuses	at	9191	Barker	Cypress	or	14955	Northwest	Freeway.

Wanted: People Who need a Massage!
Come	 get	 a	 massage	 from	 the	 LSC-CyFair	 Massage	Therapy	

Program	students.	Get	an	hour	massage	for	just	$25.	It’s	a	win-win	

situation	–	you	get	a	massage	and	with	your	help,	these	students	will	
earn	hours	to	be	eligible	to	take	the	state	or	national	board	exam	to	
become	a	Massage	Therapist	at	the	end	of	the	summer.	Massages	
will	be	offered	Monday	through	Thursday	only,	from	9	a.m.	to	9	
p.m.	starting	Wednesday,	May	19	through	Thursday,	Aug.19.	Call	
832.482.1022	or	e-mail	cfmtherapy@lonestar.edu	to	schedule	an	
appointment.		

What’s in the Gallery and on Stage?
Check	 out	 the	 end-of-the-semester	 Student	 Art	 Exhibition	

featuring	the	work	of	LSC-CyFair	visual	art	students	through	May	6.	
Go	to	LoneStar.edu/bosquegallery	for	gallery	hours	and	information.	
In	the	Main	Stage	Theatre,	enjoy	the	Lyric	Opera’s	“Masquerades	and	
Revolutions”	featuring	music	from	“The	Phantom		of	the	Opera”	
and	“Les	Miserables.”	For	information,	call	281.290.5201	or	go	to	
LoneStar.edu/boxoffice.	

Library Offers Summer fun for Everyone
The	Harris	County	Public	Library	Lone	Star	College-CyFair	Branch	offers	

a	Summer	Reading	Program	for	children	and	adults.	A	variety	of	monthly	
book	clubs	for	all	ages	are	available	as	well	as	plenty	of	programs	and	activities.	
Registration	for	the	Summer	Reading	Program	begins	June	4.	Go	online	to	

(Continued on Page 13)
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LoneStar.edu/library	or	call	281.290.3211	for	information.

It’s not Too Late to Register for Summer discovery 
college

Registration	 for	 Lone	 Star	 College-CyFair’s	 popular	 Discovery	
College	summer	camp	for	ages	6	to	14	is	under	way.	The	five-day	
summer	 sessions,	 which	 begin	 June	 7,	 are	 fun	 and	 educational	
programs	to	develop	skills	 in	a	 friendly	environment.	Camps	are	
offered	 at	 the	 Barker	 Cypress	 campus	 and	 the	 Fairbanks	 Center	
campus,	Monday	through	Friday.	The	cost	of	the	weeklong	half	day	
sessions	is	$99	per	class.	For	information,	go	to	LoneStar.edu/youth-
classes-cyfair	or	call	281.290.3460.

Teen driver’s Education Available This Summer	
Summer	driver’s	 education	 courses	 for	 teens	 ages	 15	 to	17	 are	

available	starting	June	7,	July	6	and	again	Aug.	2.	The	in-classroom	
driver’s	 education	course	 covers	 road	 rules,	 road	 signs,	 and	 laws	 to	
prepare	the	teens	for	the	Department	of	Public	Safety’s	written	exam.	
Other	topics	are	car	maintenance,	effects	of	drugs	and	alcohol,	laws	and	
penalties	for	drinking	and	driving,	emergency	situations,	basic	driving	
procedures,	road	rage,	and	insurance.	Parents	are	responsible	for	the	in-
car	instruction.	Students	are	required	to	purchase	the	Texas	Traffic	Safety	
Education	Student	Manual,	which	is	available	at	the	campus	bookstore.	
Complete	the	registration	form	in	person	at	in	MOD1	or	online	at	

LoneStar.edu/drivers-ed-ce.	Call	832.482.1043	for	information.		

L.I.f.E. Lessons in May
The	Learning,	 Inspiration,	Fellowship	and	Enrichment	 (L.I.F.E.)	

programs	are	 free	and	held	Wednesdays	at	10	a.m.	 in	 the	Lone	Star	
College-CyFair	Branch	Library	(Room	131.)	Programs	in	May	include	
“The	Art	of	Beautiful	Handwriting”	May	5;	“Extreme	Measures	-	What	
extraordinary	 things	will	 the	human	being	do	 to	 survive?”	 (graphic	
material,	viewer	discretion	advised)	May	12;	“Fried	Vietnamese	Egg	Rolls”	
(room	change	to	HSC	105)	May	19;	and	“Playing	with	Fire”	(room	
change	to	Center	for	the	Arts	Ceramics	Studio	117)	May	26.	Call	the	
library	at	281.290.3214	for	L.I.F.E.	program	information	or	go	online	
to	LoneStar.edu.

Ever Thought About a career in Teaching?
Lone	Star	College-CyFair	will	host	an	Alternative	Teacher	Certification	

Program	(ATCP)	information	session	Tuesday,	May	11	from	6	p.m.	to	7:30	
p.m.	at	9191	Barker	Cypress.	The	program	is	designed	for	individuals	who	
have	a	bachelor’s	degree	and	want	to	enter	the	teaching	profession.	A	question	
and	answer	period	will	follow	the	presentation.	This	information	session	will	
also	provide	information	on	a	new	Clinical	Teaching	option	which	provides	
students	training	and	field-based	experience	at	the	appropriate	grade	level	
or	content	area.	For	information,	call	281.290.3957,	e-mail	cy-fair.tcp@
lonestar.edu	or	go	to	LoneStar.edu/cyfair-atcp.

Lone Star College -	(Continued from Page 14)
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At	no	time	will	any	source	be	allowed	to	use	the	Wortham	Village	Newsletter	
contents,	or	loan	said	contents,	to	others	in	anyway,	shape	or	form,	nor	in	
any	media,	website,	print,	film,	e-mail,	electrostatic	copy,	fax,	or	etc.	for	
the	purpose	of	solicitation,	commercial	use,	or	any	use	for	profit,	political	
campaigns,	or	other	self	amplification,	under	penalty	of	law	without	written	
or	expressed	permission	from	the	Wortham	Village	Homeowners	Association	
and	 Peel,	 Inc.	The	 information	 in	 the	Wortham	Village	 Newsletter	 is	
exclusively	for	the	private	use	of	Wortham	Village	residents	only.	

DISCLAIMER:	 Articles	 and	 ads	 in	 this	 newsletter	 express	 the	 opinions	
of	 their	 authors	 and	do	not	necessarily	 reflect	 the	opinions	of	Peel,	 Inc.	
or	its	employees.	Peel,	Inc.	is	not	responsible	for	the	accuracy	of	any	facts	
stated	 in	 articles	 submitted	 by	 others.	The	 publisher	 also	 assumes	 no	
responsibility	for	the	advertising	content	with	this	publication.	All	warranties	
and	representations	made	in	the	advertising	content	are	solely	that	of	the	
advertiser	and	any	such	claims	regarding	 its	content	 should	be	 taken	up	
with	the	advertiser.
*	The	publisher	assumes	no	liability	with	regard	to	its	advertisers	for	misprints	
or	failure	to	place	advertising	in	this	publication	except	for	the	actual	cost	
of	such	advertising.
*	Although	every	effort	 is	 taken	 to	avoid	mistakes	and/or	misprints,	 the	
publisher	 assumes	 no	 responsibility	 for	 any	 errors	 of	 information	 or	
typographical	mistakes,	except	as	limited	to	the	cost	of	advertising	as	stated	
above	or	in	the	case	of	misinformation,	a	printed	retraction/correction.
*	Under	no	circumstances	shall	the	publisher	be	held	liable	for	incidental	or	
consequential	damages,	inconvenience,	loss	of	business	or	services,	or	any	
other	liabilities	from	failure	to	publish,	or	from	failure	to	publish	in	a	timely	
manner,	except	as	limited	to	liabilities	stated	above.

Sudoku
The challenge is to fill every row across, every column down, and every
3x3 box with the digits 1 through 9. Each 1 through 9 digit must appear
only once in each row across, each column down, and each 3x3 box.

© 2007. Feature Exchange

Sudoku

*Solution at www.PEELinc.com

Get at least $303 of Smart 
Home Value for just $89 
“No way” you say. I
don’t blame you for that. 
But this will make perfect 
sense soon. 

A Car in Your Living Room?  
Just like a car, your home’s 
cooling system requires
maintenance to run well. If 
your system isn’t tuned 
regularly it’s like going… 

152,000 miles with NO  
tune-up. 

And you pay big - with 
wasted energy, more 
repairs and less comfort.

But here’s the smartest fix 
to that problem: Our 
Ultimate Tune-Up, that 
includes: 

Condenser cleaning and 
29-point written check-up. 
What’s the #1 cause of 
equipment failure? Dirt and 
lack of maintenance. It’s 
worth every penny of our 
normal $129 price. 

Repair-Free Guarantee.
If you need any repairs this 
summer, I’ll refund every 
single penny of your tune-
up!

                       

Indoor Air Review.  We 
can inspect your air return 
and note any problems or 
contamination. $69 Value.

117% Return on 
Investment Guaranteed.
You’ll save 117% of your 
Ultimate Tune-Up cost in 
energy this summer over 
last or we’ll refund your 
money. $105 value.

That’s $303 of value for $89.
After 16 years of caring 
service, we know how to 
give you great value. 

But we’re not dumb… 
This offer ends May 5, 
2010. Summer will be on 
its way, with no reason to 
discount.  

So call 281-970-5200 now  
to get guaranteed value with 
our 29-point Ultimate Tune-
Up.

Better than Free Guarantee: My
staff thinks I’m nuts for this, but, if 
you don’t think our service was  
“A-Plus”, then don’t pay us. 
Really. You deserve to be happy.  
        Call 281-970-5200 now. 

The Fine Print: Summer is June-Sept. Repairs must be made by us. Fair enough?  
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